
 

 

 

Dear Ayala Community Members,  

It is with great pride and excitement that I write this letter of introduction to you as an assistant 

principal at Ruben S. Ayala High School.  I bring more than 16 years of educational experience to this 

role.  Most recently, I served as the Dean of Academic Services at Fullerton High School. 

Along with our faculty and staff, I will work hard to carry out the mission of Ruben S. Ayala High School.  

I believe that as a school we play a fundamental role in positioning students for future success.  I am 

committed to working with students, parents and community members to ensure that our children 

achieve their full potential and are well prepared for the next phase in their educational career. 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns.  My door is always open, and I welcome 

input from you.  I believe that one of the strongest attributes of Ayala High School is our relationship 

with the community, and I plan to foster this connection during my tenure as assistant principal. 

 

Sincerely,  

Tracy Gutierrez 
Assistant Principal 
(909)  627-3584 
 


